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To the Commission,
I have been trading the Forex for over 4 yrs. I came into this opportunity with my eyes wide open and took
the initiative to fully understand the risks. It would be yet another act of intrusion into the the private
sector to further increase the margin level to 10:1. The Forex as with any other investment has it’s
inherent risks.

I strongly disagree with the margin increase and fully support the freedom to trade knowing the risk
involved.

Eric Rodkey


